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WILLIAM STIMSON PUBLIC SCHOOL

Weekly Newsletter

                          Newsletter:  1304                                                                       Friday 23rd August 2019         

At William Stimson PS we are - RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE & RESILIENT
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Next week (Week 6) we celebrate the massive contribution that the School Administration and Support Staff (SAS Staff) make every day to contribute to the success of our students and school. In recognition of this week, students are preparing some thank you surprises for our SAS Staff and the teachers will host a special lunch for them next Friday. 
[image: image6.emf][image: image7.emf]The roles of School Administration and Support Staff are highly valued. The SAS at William Stimson do everything from finance, answering the phones and photocopying to administering medication, helping and supporting learning and general maintenance around the school. 
If you are at school next week and see our SAS staff, please say, “Hi!” and thank them for the great work they do.
Our SAS staff includes – 

School Administration Manager – Heather Myers

School Administration Officers – Lyn Manning, Suzanna Urosevska, Karen De Castro, Enza Gallo
School Learning Support Officers – Colleen Eisenhuth, Marie Timmins, Paula Da Silva, Vicky De Santos, Sandhiya Devi Bali, Kathy Smith, Huia Tari, Emilia Orfino, Mirella Chiviaroli, Jacqueline Brame, Rose Franic, Silvana De Andrea, Lisa Mc Culloch, Liliana, Mada Al-Saadi
General Assistants – Mario Casenave, Rick Tinker
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Staff News 
Congratulations to Kylie Boulous who gave birth to a beautiful baby boy – Hudson Daniel Boulous. Hudson was born on 29th July, weighing in at 4.15kg. Mum and bub are doing very well.
Tell Them From Me Survey
This term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning Parent Survey, another part of the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement.
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and practices at home and parent / carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements. 
The survey is conducted entirely online at home or on public computers. The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, however, your responses are very much appreciated. Please access the Parent Survey for William Stimson Public School through this login:
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/s3z2q
The Survey window officially opens on Monday 26th  August 2019 and will remain open until Friday 25th  October 2019. As with last year, we will send home a reminder note and every parent that returns that note after they have completed the survey will go into a raffle draw to win one of two $50.00 vouchers to spend on uniforms.
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
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Year 6 Fundraiser – Pyjama Day

Year 6 will be holding a Pyjama Day on Thursday 29th August to raise funds for their farewell. Students are encouraged to wear their pyjamas and for a $5.00 donation will get a drink and popcorn while they watch a movie in their class or the hall. A fun day for all! 
P & C Meeting 
Our monthly P & C Meeting will be held in the Activities Room in H Block on Wednesday 4th September at 9.00am. Please join us, all welcome!
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Kindergarten - 2020 We are at the point of finalising enrolments for Kindergarten 2019. You may pick up forms from our front office where the ladies will happily answer any of the questions you may have or assist you with any of the documentation needed. Please ensure you follow this up soon as we need to inform the Department of Education what our Kindy enrolment numbers will be for 2020 as they provide the staffing ratio accordingly. If you are aware of any families yet to apply for enrolment for 2020, please encourage them to speak with our office staff asap. 
Build Update
We have officially moved into our new admin building as you may already know. The building itself has been designed to be spacious, airy and ergonomic. The designers and building company have been wonderful to work with and they have given us a working space that is both practical and modern. We are very fortunate, as all furnishings including desks, cabinetry and furniture were included and supplied by the DoE.

As a result of our upgrades, there are new procedures for parents to follow when entering or exiting the school once our gates are locked each day. A note went home last week explaining the electronic gate system. This may be inconvenient to start with but an electronic gate allows us to know who is on school grounds for safety and security. 

Our new Support Unit addition (H Block) is due to be handed over any day now, meaning 4 Support Unit classes will move into those state of the art teaching spaces in the next week. The surroundings including soft fall areas, painted pathways and grassed spaces provide engaging and practical play and learning spaces for our Support Unit students. 

We are a very lucky school indeed!

Parking and Pick Up

Lily Street is a very busy street any time of the year, however with our building works there is added traffic. I have spoken with the builders about trying to park off the main street when they can. However many of the workers are contractors who are independent and may not be getting the message. 

Please be vigilant with safety when dropping off and picking up, including crossing at the crossing and not double parking, or parking across driveways. This puts our students at risk. We are trying to encourage road safety in all our students.

Stay Connected                                   
Remember you can keep updated with everything that is happening at William Stimson PS through accessing our WSPS Skoolbag app or following us on Facebook or Twitter. Our addresses are as follows:
www.facebook.com/WilliamStimsonPublicSchool
Twitter handle - @OurSchoolWSPS 
Natalie Simmons
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            Library News - Term 3 Week 5
Book Week Parade

On Wednesday 4 September at 12:45pm, we will be holding a Book Week Parade. All students are invited to dress up as a book character or to dress up according to the Book Week theme: Reading is My Secret Power. The choice is yours! The list is endless as there are books about everything that encourage “secret powers”, for instance, fairy tales and super heroes. All students who participate in the parade will go into a “lucky draw” for prizes.  

Please note: students are asked to not wear a sport jersey to the parade, eg NRL or soccer.

Parents and family members are invited to visit classrooms before the parade at 11:50am – 12:30pm to engage in a shared reading session. Recess will be held after the parade at approximately 2:30pm. 

Students stay at school for the entire parade and presentation. 

Due to our temporary administration building, there is limited space. There is no picnic lunch this year and parents are asked to watch the parade from the designated parent space. Thank you for your co-operation. 

If it is wet weather, the parade will go ahead in the Hall. 

Author Visit – Matt Cosgrove 
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Permission notes were sent home this week for the amazing Matt Cosgrove who will be speaking to students in our school hall on Wednesday 11 September. Please complete the permission note and return with the EXACT $1.50 in an envelope or snap lock bag to Miss Lavorato by Friday 6 September 2019. Please bring your note and money to Miss Lavorato in the Library between 8:30am – 8:50am. No change will be given. PLEASE NOTE: No money or permission notes will be accepted after this date.
K-2 and 3-6 Competitions
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Please encourage your child to participate in our Book Week competitions. K-2 students received a colouring in activity and 3-6 students received a writing task to complete on the worksheet provided. Prizes will be awarded to a student in every class. All entries are to be returned to classroom teachers by Monday 26 August 2019. 

Premier’s Reading Challenge – Congratulations to the following students who have completed the Premier’s Reading Challenge: James Wada, Rio Morrison, Keano Morrison, Noah Ly, Eleonore Chamoun, Chloe Ly, Laker Kaleti, John Chammo, Melayna Teraki, Blane Pilmer, Leila Virakorn, Daniel Ryan, Tiana Stanoevski, Jayden Todoroski, Wilson Ang, Katherine Chammo, Kayla Kerde, Ardwan Rahma, Raymond Lao, Ali Kilicoglu, Sophie Singh, Hannah Nechepurenkov, Ilija Urosevski, Alisa Bosankic, Justin Da Silva Matias, Mamby Kallon, Fatma Al-Roufaii, Damien Cao, Anita Iapela, Bilton Kim, Kenjee Ly, Sophie Nissan, Lawrence Phu, Jhett Stewart, Murat Unyildiz, Isaiah Badel, Kenzie Brown, Danial Mekhael, Leon Tassopati, Bruch Thach, Jesus Carrasco, Jack Hanna, Rajeev Karan, Daniel Olic, Aylin Bektas, Anthony Budak, Marco Cuka, Winton Kim, Charbel Harbieh, Ilhaam Hassan, Lachlan Luo and Freddy Misigaro.
	
	


You must complete your online Student Reading Record by 30 August 2019. Please return all yellow cards to Miss Lavorato when all books are read and entered online. 
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Important Dates Coming Up


28/8/19 – Zone Athletics Carnival


29/8/19 – K-6 Pyjama Day 


29/9/19 – P&C Father’s Day Stall


30/8/19 – Cyber Security Talk – Senior Constable Zarina and Stage 2 students in the hall


3/9/19 – ICAS Technologies Online Assessment


4/9/19 – Book Week Parade


5/9/19 – ICAS Science Online Assessment
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